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Arrival and Departure Information for Coach Groups (14+ seats) 8- 10 October 2019 
 
Dear visitors! 
 
Welcome to this year’s edition of Austrofoma, the forestry trade fair in Forchtenstein. 
 
Information for bus drivers and travel operators: 
 
Please make sure that the coach number you have been issued with is clearly visible from 
outside of the coach. 
 
− For the driving home, please remember as a guide the bus number and share it with your 

guests. 
− After ticket checks and the issuing of helmets and Austrofoma brochures, you can bring 

your travel group directly to the exhibition grounds. Please follow the signs to the exhibition 
grounds. (1) 

− If your travel group or individuals would like to visit the Austrofoma Village first, please use 
the stop Austrofoma-Dorf. (2) 

− Then drive up to the turning bay at Rosalienkapelle. (3) 
− Turn around at Rosalienkapelle (3) and drive back to the Circuit – Einstieg 2 (Stop 2) (4). If 

it becomes busy and congested, please drive on to the Circuit – Einstieg 1 (Stop 1). (5) 
− Once all passengers have left the coach, drive to your allocated coach park: 

WUTZLHOFER, Industriegelände 28, 7212 Forchtenstein (47.71895, 16.37336) (7) 
 
For your return journey, we ask you to take the following points into consideration: 
 
− A separate shuttle service is available for travel groups from the Austrofoma Village. 

The entry point is directly opposite the Forchtenstein Castle (9). 
− This shuttle service brings visitors from bus tour groups directly to the bus parking lot at 

Wutzlhofer, where your bus will be waiting for you for driving home. 
 
To ensure timely arrival and departure, our coordination team and the bus coordinator at num-
ber 10 in the Austrofoma Village  +43 664 60 259 42306 are there to assist you. 
 
 

The Austrofoma 2019 organisation team wishes you a pleasant journey 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Overview - see back page 
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